
 

MEDIA STATEMENT 

SABC UNDERGOING REVIEW OF CONTRACTS FOR FREELANCE ON-AIR TALENT 

 
Johannesburg - Thursday, 28 February 2019 – The South African Broadcasting Corporation 

(SABC) is in the process of reviewing contracts of freelance on-air talent in line with industry best 

practices. This is an annual process which takes place in February and March and is informed by 

various factors such as revenue, audience performance of the specific programmes or shows, return 

on investment, as well as the strategic direction of the various SABC platforms.  

 

Management is currently engaging with Radio and Sports freelance on-air talent about their 

respective contracts that are expiring on 31
 
March 2019.   

 

The SABC remains committed to ensuring that its platforms provide relevant and compelling content 

whilst ensuring growth in audiences and revenue. 
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